
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT TO BE READ AT 
SHORT CALENDAR FROM THE BENCH 

 
 In 2008, Chief Justice Chase Rogers formed the Public 
Service and Trust Commission.  One of the goals identified 
by the Commission is: 
 

The Judicial Branch will improve its communication 
and collaboration with the Executive and Legislative 
Branches of government and their agencies, the Bar, 
other partners, and the public, as well as within the 
Branch, to better serve the needs of all who interact 
with it. 

 
 To help achieve this goal, Chief Clerk Robert Axelrod 
and Presiding Judge Corinne Klatt are organizing the fourth 
Legal Exchange meeting, to take place on FEBRUARY 
24, 2016 AT 2:00 PM IN THE JURY ASSEMBLY 
ROOM.  This meeting will provide a forum for discussing 
various local issues, provide information about the 
implementation of new rules and policies, and address 
problems that may arise between the Clerk’s Office and 
members of the Bar.  Your input is important and necessary 
for the success of this meeting.  Please feel free to contact 
the Clerk’s Office regarding this initiative.  Thank you. 


